HAMPTONM FALLS CEMETERY TRUSTEES MEETING Draft
May 8, 2017 1:15 PM.
Present: J. Bohm, T.H. Beattie, G. Swain.

Meeting adjourned to West View cemetery to meet with Mr. Syvinski concerning repairs to the main
roadway thru the cemetery. Meeting repaired to town hall to continue with business at 2:30 p.m.

Return to town hall and other business.

Minutes of the March meeting read and accepted. Minutes of the April meeting read and accepted with one
correction.

OLD BUSINESS;

J. Bohm has updated the mowing contract for the 2017 season with the selectmen.

T. H. Beattie reported she has not heard back from B. Batchelder about engraving the family stone with Martha's dates
as there is no individual stone on the lot.

NEW BUSINESS:

An e-mail was received from Mr. Todd of Homestead Landscaping. He has six (6) Wyman crab apple trees available
for spring planting with compost, loam and mulch about the tree at a cost of $3,500.00. R Russell has offered to pay
one half of this amount, ($1,750.00) as a gift. Motion made to accept by J. Bohm, seconded by T.H. Beattie. Voted.

A letter was received from P. Hughes requesting permission to install a concrete/granite curb around his family lot in
West View in keeping with surrounding lots. J. Bohm will contact him or further details.

Town Administrator L. Ruest has received a complaint that Hawes cemetery has not been cleaned/ mowed this spring.
The sexton will check into conditions.

Meeting adjourned at 3:30 pm. Next meeting: June 1,2017
Respectfully submitted;

Georgianna Swain
Secretary



